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Novelis Casts First Ingot At New Aluminium Recycling Center In
Nachterstedt
World’s Largest Aluminium Recycling Center Successfully Commissions Casting Operations

Nachterstedt, Germany, June 11, 2014  -- Novelis, the world leader in aluminium rolling and recycling,
announced today that it successfully cast the first production-sized ingot – almost 10 meters long – at its 200
million Euro aluminium recycling and casting center in Nachterstedt, Germany.

Located adjacent to the company’s existing aluminium rolling mill, the new plant will produce up to 400,000
metric tons of aluminium sheet ingot from recycled material annually, and is projected to be the world’s largest
aluminium recycling center. The company is still in the process of actively recruiting qualified candidates to fill
the center’s 200 new jobs.

After laying the first stone in March 2013, celebrating the roofing ceremony in June 2013 and installing the first
equipment in November 2013, the project continues to progress on schedule.  Successful casting of the first full-
sized trial ingot represents another important milestone leading to the planned production of full commercial
volumes, and to the official opening in fall 2014.

“We are very pleased with the steady progress on the construction and ramp-up of our recycling center in
Nachterstedt,” said Erwin Mayr, Senior Vice President  of Novelis and President, Novelis Europe. “This major
investment further highlights our long-term sustainability commitment to dramatically increase the recycled
content of our products across all market segments and save valuable natural resources, while enabling our
customers to create products with a smaller environmental footprint.”

The new recycling center will support the company’s drive to significantly expand its recycling activity in
Europe, a region in which Novelis is already the leading recycler of used beverage cans. The center will process
cans as well as numerous other forms of aluminium scrap from across continental Europe.

About Novelis

Novelis Inc. is the global leader in aluminum rolled products and the world's largest recycler of aluminum. The
company operates in nine countries, has approximately 11,400 employees and reported revenue of
approximately $10 billion for its 2014 fiscal year. Novelis supplies premium aluminum sheet and foil products
to  transportation, packaging, construction, industrial and consumer electronics markets throughout North
America, Europe, Asia and South America. The company is part of the Aditya Birla Group, a multinational
conglomerate based in Mumbai, India. For more information, visit novelis.com and follow us on Facebook at
facebook.com/NovelisInc and Twitter at twitter.com/Novelis.
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